I am writing to voice my strong objection to the proposed plan for this site.

I am a local resident with young children and the wetlands has been a haven for my
family’s mental and physical health.

The proposed plans would have detrimental impact on the community and future or the
area’s stability, flood prevention and biodiversity.

The investment of volunteers over the years has been incredible and the plans are an insult
to those who have and continue to champion the wetlands.

I look forward to hearing how the council will be reviewing their proposal.

Kind regards





